

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

30<sup>th</sup> April 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,



May Half Term Holiday Club Booking

S4YC Holiday Club will be running at Avalon School for the Half Term break from Tuesday 29<sup>th</sup> May until Friday 1<sup>st</sup> June 2018 between 8am and 6pm. The Holiday Club is now open and ready to take bookings. To make a booking please go to <a href="https://www.schoolipal.co.uk">www.schoolipal.co.uk</a> and following the link to Holiday Clubs.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher







